
Hello Aquatic Community! 
 
We hope everyone is having a great weekend! This email is a reminder that we are moving into winter 
operations at the pool. If you have had the chance to swim in the last week you may have noticed more easy-
ups on the deck and some new signage. We have been preparing to move things around to hopefully make 
your experience at the pool better during the colder months.  
 
If you see the map below, we are going to start using the current exit to now enter the facility. Please give 
yourself a few extra minutes if you need to orient yourself to the new way of exiting.  
 
As always, our number one goal is safety for everyone.  
 
A few reminders on requirements to enter:  
 
1. Face Mask at all times while in line and in the facility  
2. Social distancing is required at all times in and out of the water 
3. No symptom of being ill 
 
Thank you all for your dedication to health and wellness in the community. We look forward to seeing you at 
the pool. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
 
-Palo Alto Swim and Sport Staff 
 

 


